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. In Merida Rush Soccer Club, we are very
proud of each and every one of our players but this time we feel a special appreciation for the
achievements that some of them are getting through Soccer.

This is the case of our Goalkeeper, Yamil Montenegro, of the BU15 who in recent weeks was
selected along with other players in the State of Yucatan to participate in a tryout with the Club de
Futbol Rayados de Monterrey. We believe in the natural ability of Yamil, but we believe that the
passion and love he has for the sport of soccer will make this, a fruitful experience, for his soccer
and personal development. We believe that this opportunity is one of many that he will have in life.
His dedication and desire will take him far and we are looking forward to seeing him play at a
professional level in Mexico very soon.

In Mexico, especially in Merida—Yucatan, there is a lot of young talent. In Merida Rush, we will
continue working hard day in and day out to help our kids to achieve their dreams.
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